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03 February 2014 
 
 
Dr Steve Crocker 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 
Dear Steve and ICANN Board Colleagues, 
 
Joint ccNSO-GNSO Working Group (JIG) Final Report on Universal 
Acceptance of IDN TLDs 
 
We are writing to provide you with the Final Report of the Joint ccNSO-GNSO 
Working Group (JIG) on Universal Acceptance of IDN TLDs. 
 
At its 20 November 2013 meeting in Buenos Aires the ccNSO Council 
adopted the JIG Final Report on Universal Acceptance of IDN TLDs. In 
addition, at its meeting on 12 December 2013 the GNSO Council also 
adopted this same Final Report.  
 
Therefore, in accordance with the charter of the JIG, and on behalf of both the 
ccNSO and GNSO Councils, we submit to you the Final Report for your 
consideration and request that appropriate action is taken based on the 
recommendations of the JIG.  
  
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Byron Holland    Jonathan Robinson 
Chair, ICANN ccNSO   Chair, ICANN GNSO Council 
 
 
cc: Mr. Fadi Chehade, President and CEO of ICANN 
cc: Mr. Chris Disspain, ccNSO appointed member of the ICANN Board 
cc: Mr. Mike Silber, ccNSO appointed member of the ICANN Board 
cc: Mr. Bruce Tonkin, GNSO appointed member of the ICANN Board 
cc: Mr. Bill Graham, GNSO appointed member of the ICANN Board 
cc: Mr. Cyrus Namazi, Vice President DNS Engagement, ICANN 

 


